
 
 

 
COUNTY COMMISSIONER BRAD BROOKSHIRE HONORED FOR 
ACADEMIC ACHIEVEMENT IN LIFELONG LEARNING ACADEMY 

BRYAN COUNTY, GA – May 15, 2019 – The Association County Commissioners of Georgia (ACCG) 

recently awarded several of Georgia’s county officials with certificates for completing requirements in 

the Lifelong Learning Academy. From Bryan County, Commissioner Brad Brookshire was among the 

recipients recognized for successfully completing the core requirements in the academy. He and the 

other honorees received their awards during the 2019 ACCG Annual Conference at the Savannah 

Convention Center.  

 

For more than two decades, ACCG and the Carl Vinson Institute of Government at the University of 

Georgia have collaborated to offer supplemental training and educational tools in the Lifelong Learning 

Academy. With abundant courses to choose from, every county official has a tailor-made learning 

experience that allows them to excel in specific areas of expertise. 

 

“Counties in Georgia face a constantly evolving set of challenges which elected and appointed officials 

must address in order to lead effectively,” said Dave Wills, ACCG’s executive director. “The Lifelong 

Learning Academy was created to help county officials expand their skillset, equipping them to address 

the challenges they face and to take advantage of opportunities to improve their respective 

communities. I commend leaders such as Commissioner Brookshire, who understand the value of 

continuing their education, taking the initiative to engage in the Lifelong Learning Academy, which is 

truly a program of excellence.” 

 

The Lifelong Learning Academy was created with input from county commissioners who identified 

courses based on the issues and decision-making challenges regularly faced by county officials. To 

ensure the course requirements and curriculum remain relevant and engaging, the ACCG Lifelong 

Learning Committee – comprised of county commissioners and staff from both ACCG and the Carl 

Vinson Institute of Government at the University of Georgia – meet regularly to review and adjust 



accordingly. Through this collaborative approach, the Lifelong Learning Academy has been successful 

in equipping county officials with the necessary skills to meet the needs of their constituents. 

 

For more information about Bryan County, please visit www.bryancountyga.org. For more information, 

about the Association County Commissioners of Georgia, please visit http://www.accg.org/ 

– ENDS – 

For media inquiries, please contact Hollie Barnidge at hollie@lesleyfrancispr.com or 912-272-8651 or 

Lesley Francis at lesley@francis.com or 912-429-3950 or the team at 912-417-LFPR (5377).  

 
 
 


